Council Circular No. 23
Series 2019

To: Al School Commissioners, Public Schools District Supervisor,
District Field Advisers and School Coordinators

From: DR. LOMYONG, CESO Vi

schools Division Superintendent and G5P Commissioner on Administration

RE:  RE-SCHEDULING OF GIRL SCOUT WEEK CELEBRATION 2019

Date: September 4, 2019

This is to inform you that the Girl Scout Week Celebration has been moved from
september 20, 2019 to October 3, 2019. Strong participation of ail districts/ schools 1o the
said event is desired.

Further, alt Council Trainers, District Field Advisers and Secondary School Coordinators
{ junior and Senior High School} are advised to attend a meeting on September 27, 2019,
Friday, @ 2:00 p.m., at the Council Headquarters to fully discuss all the details pertaining the
said event.

immediate dissemination and compliance with this circular is directed.
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